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DPU Data Request 1.17 

 
Will the Power Sales Agreement between Heber Light & Power and Utah Power 
& Light Company dated December 17, 1993 remain in effect that serves the 
Timber Lakes region customers? In other words, will Heber continue to service 
those customers and when does the Company estimate the agreement will be 
renegotiated? 

 
Response to DPU Data Request 1.17 
 

The Power Sales Agreement will not remain in effect and will be terminated upon 
transfer of customers.  Heber L&P will commence – not continue - serving 
Timber Lakes customers on the effective date of the Settlement Agreement.   
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